
 

MEMORANDUM 

To:  Mayor and City Council 

From: Kimberly Greer, Assistant to the City Manager 

Date: October 29, 2012 

Subject: Update on Transference of Fire and EMS calls  

 

ITEM DESCRIPTION 

Staff is preparing for connectivity testing of the recently installed data connection which will 
be used to electronically share 911 call data.   

CAD-to-CAD INTERFACE 

In an effort to further improve the communication between the two 911 centers serving 
Dunwoody, staff continues to work diligently on the Computer Aided Dispatch (CAD)-to-CAD 
interface project.  

Since the September update, a data connection for testing has been installed between the 
DeKalb County 911 Center and the ChatComm 911 Center. Staff is coordinating a 
conference call between DeKalb County and ChatComm for network diagramming and 
necessary programming to ensure the data connection is properly connected to each 
network.  

NEXT STEPS 

Connectivity testing is tentatively scheduled for the week of October the 29th and interface 
testing is tentatively scheduled to follow in the month of November. 
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